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For Date: 06/02/2024  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-6335         0011 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:15:06                 Arvd-00:16:52  Clrd-00:19:55
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:16:53                 Arvd-00:16:55  Clrd-00:19:57
         Narrative:      

Owner called and stated there are two vehicles that have   
been parked in front of attached business for several hours.

         Narrative:      
228 states attached parties check out ok and are leaving the   
area. Cruisers clear.   

24-6339         0147 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:47:28  Clrd-01:50:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-6340         0156 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:56:23  Clrd-02:00:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-6341         0157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-01:57:54  Clrd-01:59:59
         Narrative:      

MV stop for lights violation.  Verbal warning.   

24-6343         0746 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [SOE] WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller stated her husband needed help. Call   
transferred to Easton PSAP.

24-6346         1227 SHOPLIFTING Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-12:32:35                 Arvd-12:33:21  Clrd-12:56:07
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:32:56                 Arvd-12:32:57  Clrd-12:55:30
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:50:48                 Arvd-12:50:48  Clrd-12:56:06
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:55:34                                Clrd-12:55:40
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting PD for shoplifting incident.   
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         Narrative:      
227 transporting female party back to store, starting   
mileage 83207.0

         Narrative:      
Caller reports two involved - white female party wearing   
teal shirt and blue jeans last seen walking west on Rt. 106,   
and black male party wearing all black with backpack,   
unknown location at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Manager would like both parties trespassed from the   
property.   

         Narrative:      
Officers in the area attempting to locate involved male   
party.   

24-6347         1239 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:55:46                 Arvd-12:55:47  Clrd-13:02:39
         Narrative:      

e911 hangup from attached site service desk. No answer on   
call back.   

         Narrative:      
Contact made with customer service desk who stated that   
there was no emergency present at this time.   

24-6348         1328 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party stated his dog was stolen by a family member   
who resides in WB. Attempts to retrieve animal have been   
unsuccessful and C.P. is unsatified with Randolph PD's   
response to incident, stated he was going to get the animal   
himself. Party was advised not to go to the residence, and   
agreed.   

         Narrative:      
C.P. will wait for officer call back or stop by WBPD to   
speak with an officer before attempting to retrieve the   
animal from the residence in WB.

24-6350         1428 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:31:21                 Arvd-14:34:37  Clrd-14:56:51
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:31:22                 Arvd-14:34:30  Clrd-14:34:31
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:34:34                 Arvd-14:34:36  Clrd-14:56:49
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-14:40:52                 Arvd-14:40:53  Clrd-14:56:48
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports two car MVA, no P/I.   

         Narrative:      
Two NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's & May's en-route.   

         Narrative:      
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Vehicles have been removed from the roadway.   
Report to follow.   

24-6351         1451 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24N MM 31.5
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting DMV in the BDL with several people out   
of the vehicle and too close to highway traffic.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

24-6353         1616 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropped off Debit card that was found at the   
event on River Street.

         Narrative:      
229 returned item to owner.   

24-6357         2046 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 86] WEST ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a deceased rabbit on the side of the road.   
Voicemail left for DPW.

24-6359         2109 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party states he will be metal detecting in the area   
for the next few hours with permission of the property   
owner.

24-6360         2114 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting a transport of an 81 year old female   
patient. WBFD notified.

24-6361         2122 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:22:47  Clrd-21:24:49

24-6363         2149 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:49:15  Clrd-21:51:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6364         2209 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CENTRAL SQ + SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-22:09:47  Clrd-22:12:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

24-6365         2219 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:19:43  Clrd-22:24:27
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-6366         2250 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:50:29  Clrd-22:52:18
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

For Date: 06/03/2024  -  Monday   

24-6368         0108 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:08:43  Clrd-01:14:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6377         0339 POLICE REQ, General CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-03:42:30  Enrt-03:42:51  Arvd-03:43:45  Clrd-04:01:35
         Narrative:      

Caller states a male party walking in middle of road way   
towards Shell from RT 24.

         Narrative:      
226 located party near Honey Dew. Party checks out, 226   
providing ride to Bridgewater town line.   

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off, 10-20.   

24-6378         0520 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RT 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

Caller reports erratic operation on RT 24 north, call   
transferred to MSP.

24-6379         0556 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting a lift assist for husband who fell   
with no injuries, FD dispatched.
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24-6381         0649 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 06/03/2024 0732
  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-06:52:24                 Arvd-06:53:08  Clrd-07:30:23
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, commercial alarm intrusion, 227 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
School open, all appears in order.

24-6383         0732 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting ambulance for patient, FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD transporting party to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-6384         0742 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:42:48  Clrd-07:47:41
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

24-6386         0755 TREPASS NOTICE Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 06/04/2024 0030
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:15:40                 Arvd-10:15:42  Clrd-10:31:04
         Narrative:      

Party into station to report a camper that has been parked   
in parking lot for several days. Party would like to have   
camper towed.

         Narrative:      
Camper has been removed by the owner.    

24-6387         0938 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Release given.

24-6388         1003 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Release given.

24-6390         1112 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC renewal. Receipt given. Red   
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folder created.

24-6391         1122 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 06/03/2024 1133
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:22:00  Clrd-11:33:08
         Narrative:      

Officers attempting to serve Section 35 (Docket   
#2415MH000423.

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with the father who stated they found a   
private facility for his son and did not disclose his   
location at this time.

24-6393         1217 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    UNION ST + ORCHARD DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-12:17:01  Clrd-12:18:40
         Narrative:      

Officers conducting radar.

         Narrative:      
Warnings issued for speeding.

24-6395         1301 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Patty into station for tow release. Release given.

24-6396         1303 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1437] SOUTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her cat is choking. Caller advised to   
bring animal to local animal hospital for treatment.

24-6398         1416 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST + COWEESET LN
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-14:16:43  Clrd-14:25:10
         Narrative:      

Officers conducting radar.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

24-6399         1436 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-14:36:00  Clrd-14:46:25
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for number plate violation.
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24-6401         1503 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator. Caller transferred   
to MSP.

24-6402         1618 ANIMAL CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:26:37                 Arvd-16:26:38  Clrd-16:27:55
         Narrative:      

Caller reports dog locked in vehicle for over 20min.

         Narrative:      
229 is out with the vehicle, owner is present in the   
vehicle.   

24-6403         1628 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:32:09                 Arvd-16:32:10  Clrd-16:43:30
         Narrative:      

e911 calls received reporting two car MVA. No P/I, no air   
bag deployment.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-6404         1710 ROAD RAGE Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:54:13                 Arvd-17:54:14  Clrd-17:54:17
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:28:18                 Arvd-18:34:32  Clrd-18:53:10
         Narrative:      

3rd party caller reporting road rage incident involving his   
wife. States that the operator of second involved vehicle   
screamed obscenities at her then punched the passenger side   
mirror of her vehicle as they maneuvered around her.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was last seen at 16:58 heading west-bound on Rt.   
106. Operator was described as a male with facial tattoos.   

         Narrative:      
229 checked the area, unable to locate that vehicle at this   
time.   

         Narrative:      
Female party in station to speak with an officer.   

         Narrative:      
No damage to the vehicle, voluntary statement taken. Report   
to follow.   

24-6407         1820 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for MVA report.   

         Narrative:      
Report issued.   
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24-6410         1859 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:02:10                 Arvd-19:27:08  Clrd-20:00:00
         Narrative:      

229 assisting Brockton PD with BT machine.

24-6411         1934 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:35:42                 Arvd-19:35:46  Clrd-19:38:04
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-19:35:45                 Arvd-19:35:46  Clrd-19:38:03
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting erratic operation, multiple marked lanes   
violations.   

         Narrative:      
222 was able to make contact with that vehicle, party checks   
out ok.   

24-6412         2040 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:42:12                 Arvd-20:48:04  Clrd-21:28:51
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting DMV.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en-route.

         Narrative:      
Tow truck was able to remove the vehicle from mud and   
release on scene.   

24-6413         2237 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1341] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:45:23                 Arvd-22:45:23  Clrd-22:59:40
         Narrative:      

229 standing by with FD for fire alarm activation.   

For Date: 06/04/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-6414         0204 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:04:53  Clrd-02:06:38
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-6415         0207 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 486] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:07:25  Clrd-02:09:02
         Narrative:      
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Building appears secure.

24-6416         0211 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:11:10  Clrd-02:12:05
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-6417         0213 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:13:08  Clrd-02:17:14
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-6418         0217 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:18:00  Clrd-02:19:51
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-6419         0228 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:28:27  Clrd-02:29:56
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-6420         0237 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:37:41  Clrd-02:45:38
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

24-6422         0650 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-06:51:47                 Arvd-06:53:01  Clrd-07:07:52
         Narrative:      

Caller stating she was involved in a 2 car MVA with no P/I.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-6423         0744 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:44:27  Clrd-07:46:31
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         Narrative:      
MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

24-6424         0753 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:53:19  Clrd-07:56:04
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for speeding.

24-6428         0859 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a MVC report. Report given.

24-6429         0939 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-09:40:30                 Arvd-09:40:33  Clrd-10:21:40
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting property to be returned and a tow   
release form.

         Narrative:      
Property returned, tow release form given.

24-6432         1115 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:15:59  Clrd-11:20:46

24-6433         1116 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given.

24-6435         1148 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby turning application in for LTC renewal.   
Reciept given in hand.

24-6438         1217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:17:04  Clrd-12:20:19
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker.

24-6439         1342 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
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                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-13:43:01  Clrd-13:51:33
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-6440         1351 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports party with general decline. FD enroute.

24-6441         1358 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-13:58:57  Clrd-14:01:19
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6442         1419 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-14:19:14  Clrd-14:20:46
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate and inspection sticker.

24-6443         1433 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 06/04/2024 1501
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-14:33:03  Clrd-14:47:16
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

24-6444         1501 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-15:01:25  Clrd-15:09:16
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no license in possession and warning for   
stop sign violation.

24-6445         1515 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 06/04/2024 1518
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-15:15:00  Clrd-15:18:54
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
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Warning for no front plate.

24-6446         1532 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-15:32:54  Clrd-15:34:14
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front license plate.

24-6447         1538 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-15:38:27  Clrd-15:48:06
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker.

24-6448         1552 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-15:52:00  Clrd-16:09:57
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-16:04:42                 Arvd-16:04:44  Clrd-16:18:33
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
228 Shuttling operator back to his residence.

24-6450         1616 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:19:57                 Arvd-16:19:59  Clrd-16:35:32
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls report an MVC unknown injury, FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
Patient refusals. Report follows.

24-6451         1641 ROAD HAZARD Highway DEPT CALL OUT   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST + CROSS ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-16:44:17                 Arvd-16:44:18  Clrd-16:59:59
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:34:20                 Arvd-17:34:22  Clrd-18:05:46
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting where the DPW was working a   
water leak earlier today is turning into a sink hole.

         Narrative:      
Water department notified and is enroute.

         Narrative:      
Officer standing by for the water department for safety   
concern.

24-6452         1657 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    W CENTER ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:59:26  Enrt-17:00:10  Arvd-17:02:09  Clrd-17:33:15
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-17:00:05  Enrt-17:00:09  Arvd-17:13:14  Clrd-17:33:14
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls report a motor vehicle accident, FD   
enroute.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mark's and A-1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles removed from the roadway, no patient   
transports.

24-6454         1847 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports alarm sounding due to someone smoking in   
the bathroom. FD enroute.

24-6456         1913 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic operation on the highway,   
transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-6457         2007 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
    Call Closed By:    Detective Jared P Percival 06/04/2024 2021
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-20:08:45  Enrt-20:08:48  Arvd-20:13:01  Clrd-20:18:53
         Narrative:      

MV lock out

         Narrative:      
Vehicle opened.

24-6459         2141 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1220] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI
                       Disp-21:43:37                                Clrd-21:43:45
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-21:43:41  Enrt-21:43:43  Arvd-21:45:38  Clrd-21:52:19
         Narrative:      

MV lock out in a blue Chevy Malibu

         Narrative:      
Access gained.

24-6460         2159 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-22:01:29  Enrt-22:01:31  Arvd-22:05:37  Clrd-22:05:39
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ garage right motion

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back to request cancellation. Spoke   
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with a key holder who stated false activation and gave   
proper passcode.

24-6462         2229 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:29:56  Clrd-22:36:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

24-6463         2248 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:48:27  Clrd-22:54:04
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

24-6464         2302 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 06/04/2024 2312
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:02:00  Clrd-23:12:26
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-23:10:05  Clrd-23:12:25
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for marked lanes violation.

For Date: 06/05/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-6476         0246 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-02:49:54                 Arvd-02:53:08  Clrd-03:40:41
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-02:49:59                 Arvd-02:56:57  Clrd-03:40:51
         Narrative:      

Party called stating there was a raccoon on her mantle and   
that there was water everywhere. Cruisers dispatched to   
speak with party.

         Narrative:      
Officer requesting FD response for water issue at residence.   

         Narrative:      
Animal was removed from property. Water Dept responded to   
shut off water. Party will be contacting plumber in the   
morning.

24-6479         0902 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1103] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:02:47  Clrd-09:07:39
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.
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24-6481         0918 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:19:57                 Arvd-09:25:01  Clrd-09:25:03
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:25:23                 Arvd-09:27:20  Clrd-09:29:53
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a loose dog in the area of Rt 106.

         Narrative:      
No signs of the dog in the area.

24-6482         0918 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + PURCHASE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:15:00  Clrd-09:20:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

24-6485         1012 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:12:59  Clrd-10:16:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6486         1024 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:24:00  Clrd-10:50:13
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:24:45                 Arvd-10:27:58  Clrd-10:50:12
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party was allowed to leave the vehicle in a private lot.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-6489         1126 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + EMERSON AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:26:41  Clrd-11:27:34
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-6490         1138 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:39:00  Clrd-11:43:31
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.
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24-6491         1202 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:06:00  Enrt-12:06:42  Arvd-12:10:50  Clrd-12:20:50
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting to speak to an officer regarding   
a purchase of a vehicle from a business located in our town.

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised that the matter is civil in nature.

24-6492         1205 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 06/05/2024 1232
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:05:00  Clrd-12:32:13
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting with meal handout.

24-6494         1225 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1272] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he had a verbal altercation today with an   
employee regarding a refund at the attached location. CP   
stated he will be returning to the business tomorrow and   
wanted to the information to be logged in case another   
incident occurs.

         Narrative:      
Party was advised to contact the station if an altercation   
does occur.

24-6495         1353 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 06/05/2024 1447
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-13:53:48  Clrd-14:45:42
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.

24-6496         1356 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:57:18                 Arvd-13:59:51  Clrd-14:27:12
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-13:58:21                 Arvd-13:59:50  Clrd-14:27:11
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a suspicious male party tried to gain   
access to the building. CP stated the man seemed impaired   
and was looking for directions in Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
Officers out with male party.

         Narrative:      
229 and 227 transporting male party into Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off.
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24-6497         1538 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-6498         1625 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

          Location:    ROUTE 24 OFF RAMP
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-16:26:59                 Arvd-16:31:04  Clrd-16:53:43
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-16:28:07                 Arvd-16:31:05  Clrd-16:39:02
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting truck roll over. Unknown PI.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
MSP taking the accident report.   

24-6499         1631 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 06/05/2024 1638
  Location/Address:    [WEG 570] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:32:35                 Arvd-16:35:47  Clrd-16:38:07
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 1.   

         Narrative:      
ATM states it is currently offline. Vestibule locked and   
secure at this time.   

24-6503         1654 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    RIVER ST + SOUTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting several vehicles almost hit   
him while he is riding his bike to and from work. He states   
vehicles do not leave him enough room while passing and get   
extremely close. Party requested increased patrols in the   
area. He travels to work around 0700 and 1630.

24-6502         1702 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:02:51  Clrd-17:14:33
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.   

24-6506         1739 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1272] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting ID and debit card found on the   
ground in the parking lot.

24-6507         1756 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:56:26  Clrd-19:46:15
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth baseball.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested for 4 year old male who hit his head and is   
bleeding.   

         Narrative:      
Party refused transport.   

24-6508         1818 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-18:21:16                 Arvd-18:21:39  Clrd-19:42:03
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. Unknown PI.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested Mark's and Raleigh's are en route.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested and en route.   

         Narrative:      
222 shuttling one party to their residence in Bridgewater   
starting mileage 31233.2.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 31240.8.

         Narrative:      
228 shuttling female party starting mileage 11818.5.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 11819.6.   

24-6509         2004 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 06/05/2024 2011
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:05:42  Enrt-20:06:02  Arvd-20:07:01  Clrd-20:11:32
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ North motion.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure.   

24-6510         2101 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON + PURCHASE
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:03:46                 Arvd-21:03:47  Clrd-21:23:23
         Narrative:      

Easton requesting mutual aid for MVA with PI.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested and en route.   

24-6511         2108 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OUT] WOONSOCKET, RI
         Narrative:      
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911 caller reporting emergency in RI. Transferred to RI.

24-6513         2315 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:17:11                 Arvd-23:17:13  Clrd-23:24:40
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting attached vehicle was driving 10mph.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate vehicle.   

24-6514         2321 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:24:46                 Arvd-23:25:16  Clrd-23:29:27
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ triangle motion.

         Narrative:      
Attached party was on the property, building appears secure.   

For Date: 06/06/2024  -  Thursday   

24-6515         0005 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:06:52                 Arvd-00:07:50  Clrd-00:15:21
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, general motion.

         Narrative:      
Building checked secure.   

24-6516         0018 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:19:09  Clrd-00:20:28
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was operating with no rear lights on. Verbal warning   
issued for lights violation.

24-6518         0038 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:38:49  Clrd-00:40:45
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for speeding.

24-6523         0230 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RT 24 SOUTH
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         Narrative:      
Party called business line stating they were broken down on   
route 24, information was passed along to MSP.

24-6527         0524 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Reporting party called and stated he was in a very minor   
accident in the parking lot of the park and ride. Both   
parties exchanged information and could not wait for a   
police response. The calling party wanted the incident   
logged.

24-6528         0623 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 06/06/2024 0631
  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:24:19                 Arvd-06:26:06  Clrd-06:30:54
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, pod A motion.

         Narrative:      
Property checks okay at this time.

24-6529         0655 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + OLIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:56:06  Clrd-07:01:19
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for speeding.

24-6530         0706 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:09:44                 Arvd-07:12:39  Clrd-07:35:06
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:09:49                 Arvd-07:14:26  Clrd-07:32:14
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller stated there was a MVA bicycle vs car. FD and   
228 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Bicyclist transported to Good Samaritan Hospital with father   
on board. All units 10-20, report to follow.

24-6531         0749 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 06/06/2024 0839
  Location/Address:    [WEG 8] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:29:09  Enrt-08:30:51  Arvd-08:33:11  Clrd-08:39:53
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, commercial alarm, side door.

         Narrative:      
Additional alarm, rear motion.   
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         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

24-6532         0829 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release and accident   
report.

24-6533         0837 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA on the highway. Transferred to MSP.

24-6537         0914 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:19:06                 Arvd-09:19:08  Clrd-09:42:01
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting she is a victim of fraud.

24-6538         0920 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her boyfriend left his car in a parking   
lot last night and it is no longer there. Transferred to   
Easton PD.   

24-6540         0942 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her husband is experiencing severe   
abdominal pain. FD dispatched.

24-6541         0959 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-09:59:17  Clrd-10:05:28
         Narrative:      

Obscured rear license plate. Warning issued.

24-6543         1142 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:44:11                 Arvd-11:45:27  Clrd-11:47:42
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting plastic drawers in the west bound   
travel lane.

24-6544         1206 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-6545         1235 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-12:35:33  Clrd-13:07:27
         Narrative:      

Officer out handing out lunches.   

24-6546         1307 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:10:07                 Arvd-13:10:08  Clrd-13:21:51
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA no PI.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave on their own power. Report to   
follow.   

24-6547         1420 ALARM, HOLD-UP Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    CYR ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:22:39  Enrt-14:23:22  Arvd-14:26:50  Clrd-14:28:46
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ hold up alarm.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.   

24-6548         1506 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1182] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:07:11                 Arvd-15:12:01  Clrd-15:20:30
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she is allergic to bees and has been   
stung. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Female party being transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-6549         1523 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 515] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-15:23:40  Clrd-15:31:04
         Narrative:      

Failure to stop at a red light. Citation issued.

24-6550         1530 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release and accident   
report.

24-6553         1626 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:26:08  Clrd-16:30:54
         Narrative:      
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Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-6555         1717 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:18:34  Enrt-17:18:43                 Clrd-17:19:26
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 8, garage right motion.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled by keyholder.

24-6556         1729 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:33:49                 Arvd-17:33:50  Clrd-18:48:53
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-18:07:43                 Arvd-18:07:44  Clrd-18:47:57
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak to an officer regarding   
possible stolen property.

         Narrative:      
Officers heading to residence of calling party.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-6557         1850 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 06/06/2024 2339
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:51:08  Clrd-19:12:44
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth soccer.

24-6558         1911 DISTURBANCE Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:12:49                 Arvd-19:13:47  Clrd-19:56:02
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:13:02                 Arvd-19:16:34  Clrd-19:56:01
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:13:09                 Arvd-19:13:46  Clrd-19:56:00
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-19:13:26                 Arvd-19:14:48  Clrd-19:56:01
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her boyfriend and landlord are getting   
into an altercation at this time. CP stated it is verbal in   
nature at this time.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-6559         2043 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-20:43:45  Clrd-20:44:56
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
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Verbal warning given

24-6560         2121 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for her patient. FD notified and   
en route.

24-6561         2155 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-21:55:47  Clrd-22:01:27
         Narrative:      

MV stop 90/7

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning given.

For Date: 06/07/2024  -  Friday   

24-6562         0109 DISTURBANCE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:10:05                 Arvd-01:14:50  Clrd-01:40:59
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:11:17                 Arvd-01:14:33  Clrd-01:40:58
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:13:06                 Arvd-01:17:45  Clrd-01:40:56
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her fiance is attempting to gain entry into   
the residence and he is not suppose to be there.

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  Could not locate male party.  RP will be   
following up with Brockton District Court in the morning in   
regards to obtaining a 209a order.

24-6572         0546 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-05:50:18                 Arvd-05:51:23  Clrd-05:57:54
         Narrative:      

Caller stating she has a flat tire and would like to speak   
with an officer.

         Narrative:      
Party will be having a tow company assist her.    

24-6574         0823 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-08:28:32                 Arvd-08:30:11  Clrd-09:04:33
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:28:38                 Arvd-08:32:24  Clrd-09:04:35
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:28:40                 Arvd-08:32:24  Clrd-09:04:34
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her ex fiance will not leave her residence.   

         Narrative:      
No physical altercation, ongoing incident from last night.   
Both parties have left the property.   
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24-6575         0927 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-09:27:43  Clrd-09:35:46
         Narrative:      

Red light violation. Citation issued.

24-6576         0936 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-09:36:00  Clrd-09:47:21
         Narrative:      

227 out assisting FD.

24-6578         0956 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:57:24                 Arvd-10:02:01  Clrd-10:02:02
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-09:57:28                 Arvd-10:01:57  Clrd-10:01:58
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting male party is inside the residence of her   
home. Female party is at the court house and not home.   

         Narrative:      
Female party was attempting to get 209A from BDC. Male party   
currently is a resident of that address.   

24-6580         1011 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [DUX] LEWIS FARM RD
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting party fell off a ladder. Transferred to   
Duxbury PD.

24-6581         1052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-10:52:30  Clrd-10:58:39
         Narrative:      

Red light violation. Citation issued.

24-6582         1206 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-12:45:02                 Arvd-12:56:02  Clrd-12:59:31
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting assistance with a MV lock out.

24-6584         1309 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for shortness of   
breath. FD dispatched.   

24-6585         1331 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
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  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:33:20                 Arvd-13:36:44  Clrd-14:08:30
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-13:55:21  Clrd-14:01:19
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting low hanging wire.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.

24-6586         1346 SERVE WARRANT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:50:39                 Arvd-13:58:35  Clrd-13:58:37
         Narrative:      

EBPD requesting we attempt to serve docket number   
2415MH000454.

         Narrative:      
No signs of that party in the area.   

24-6587         1359 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release and accident   
report.

24-6588         1401 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    JASON WAY
         Narrative:      

911 from medical alert company. Unknown medical alert   
activation. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Additional 911 from medical alert company, involved female   
complained about difficulty breathing.   

24-6589         1446 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:48:29                 Arvd-14:48:30  Clrd-15:11:07
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-14:49:22                 Arvd-14:49:23  Clrd-15:10:42
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA.

         Narrative:      
NIL's requested, Mays's, A1 and Mark's en route. FD   
requested and dispatched.   

24-6592         1545 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-6594         1800 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:02:39                 Arvd-18:07:21  Clrd-18:47:02
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:03:56                 Arvd-18:07:20  Clrd-18:52:46
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a possible MVA. Fd notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
Operator fled before officers arrived. Hanson PD notified to   
check residence.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene. Minor damage to pole #29. National Grid   
notified.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-6595         1918 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:18:46  Clrd-20:00:46
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth baseball.

24-6596         1931 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-19:31:00  Clrd-19:41:32
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

24-6597         1949 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 418] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:50:01  Clrd-19:52:02
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-6598         1957 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-19:57:00  Clrd-20:07:34
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for failure to stop/yield.
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24-6603         2021 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 06/07/2024 2028
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:21:00  Clrd-20:26:37
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

24-6604         2027 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-20:27:00  Clrd-20:37:08
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

24-6605         2151 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:51:33  Clrd-21:52:51
         Narrative:      

Warning for light violation.

24-6606         2201 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 494] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:02:43                 Arvd-22:05:20  Clrd-22:45:48
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:05:25                 Arvd-22:05:26  Clrd-22:45:40
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:08:37                                Clrd-22:09:22
         Narrative:      

Mulitple E911 callers reporting a male party laying down in   
the parking lot of attached location. Possibly intoxicated.   
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
226 transporting male party to his residence.

         Narrative:      
Involved party has been left in the care of the attached   
party.

24-6607         2210 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

229 reporting a large deceased raccoon in the road way.   
Animal has been moved out of the road.

         Narrative:      
Message left for DPW.

24-6609         2301 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:01:21  Clrd-23:03:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6610         2310 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:10:31  Clrd-23:17:33
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-6611         2321 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:22:00  Clrd-23:24:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

For Date: 06/08/2024  -  Saturday   

24-6613         0129 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:30:57                 Arvd-01:30:59  Clrd-01:33:53
         Narrative:      

3 911 hangup calls received from the landline at the   
attached business.

         Narrative:      
Noone on property.  All appears secure.

24-6614         0210 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-02:10:52  Clrd-02:18:37
         Narrative:      

Mv stop for marked lanes violation.  Party checks okay at   
this time.  Verbal warning given.

24-6615         0328 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-03:29:54                 Arvd-03:29:57  Clrd-04:05:49
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:29:56                 Arvd-03:29:58  Clrd-04:05:51
         Narrative:      

911 call recieved via an apple watch reporting a MVA in the   
area.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested.  Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
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24-6616         0929 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:29:38  Clrd-09:36:13
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6618         0959 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:59:06  Clrd-09:59:58
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

24-6619         1005 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:05:15  Clrd-10:10:54
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

24-6620         1017 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 06/08/2024 1122
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:17:45  Clrd-11:22:29
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
1 male party 10-3, positive WMS.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Raleigh's Towing en-route.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en-route.

         Narrative:      
On-duty clerk set bail for prisoner at USD 490.00.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner checked at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-194-AR
            Arrest:    NEVES, GRACINDO        
           Address:    144 CONCORD ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    51
           Charges:    UNLICENSED OPERATION OF MV
                       NUMBER PLATE VIOLATION
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT 2215CR002533
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT 2215CR001918
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT 2215CR003972

24-6623         1229 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked / Secured   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-12:30:03  Enrt-12:30:23  Arvd-12:32:22  Clrd-13:24:36
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Front-Center Doors.

         Narrative:      
Voicemail left for key holder.

24-6625         1400 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-14:00:55                                Clrd-14:01:06
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:01:03                 Arvd-14:03:26  Clrd-14:17:27
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

228 reports crash was minor in nature and operators were   
assisted with the paperwork exchange.

24-6626         1426 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1245] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:26:20  Clrd-14:27:24
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

24-6627         1439 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:39:13  Clrd-14:43:03
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-6628         1451 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:51:19  Clrd-14:53:10
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-6629         1504 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:04:24  Clrd-15:10:38
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-6630         1526 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CHRISTIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  32
  Dispatch Log  From: 06/02/2024  Thru: 06/08/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 06/09/2024

                                                     Arvd-15:26:03  Clrd-15:27:31
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-6631         1541 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:41:30  Clrd-15:45:32
                       Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
         Narrative:      

Officer out with DMV.   
Party is off roadway. Party checks okay and has assistance   
en route.

24-6634         1820 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:26:01                 Arvd-18:34:00  Clrd-19:01:00
         Narrative:      

Caller reports lost dog in backyard, black poodle mix. Dog   
is contained at the moment.

         Narrative:      
228 has the animal at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Animal has been reunited with family.   

24-6639         1914 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:52:05  Clrd-19:54:56
         Narrative:      

226 heard a possible single gun shot deep in the woods   
behind attached establishment. Upon checking the area all   
was quiet and no one needed assistance. 226 then heard   
another single shot followed by 3 consective shots deep in   
the woods.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with attached party who was working outside and   
stated he heard the same sounds coming from the woods and   
thought it could possibly be dirtbikes on the access road.   
226 checked the area. Nothing showing at this time.   

24-6638         1920 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 06/08/2024 1947
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:20:39  Clrd-19:43:15
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:22:14                 Arvd-19:24:27  Clrd-19:43:14
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of vehicle. Report to follow.   

24-6640         1956 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1495] STONEY RD
         Narrative:      
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Repossession order received for attached vehicle located at   
the address noted.   

24-6641         2001 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:01:42  Clrd-20:03:31
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-6642         2018 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 06/08/2024 2026
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:18:00  Clrd-20:26:35
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:18:57                 Arvd-20:21:35  Clrd-20:26:21
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lane violation.

24-6643         2025 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-20:26:21  Clrd-20:50:51
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth soccer.

24-6644         2052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:52:44  Clrd-20:55:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-6645         2101 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:07:22                 Arvd-21:07:23  Clrd-21:07:32
         Narrative:      

EBPD received report of dirt bikes on the roadway in the   
area. Last seen heading east-bound.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area to EB line, EBPD also checked the area   
on their side - nothing showing.   

24-6647         2150 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

SIG-2, Commercial Burglary Alarm, Zone 008 garage motion.   

         Narrative:      
Dispatch cancelled, key holder provided valid password.   
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24-6649         2251 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:51:43  Clrd-22:56:00
         Narrative:      

Citationissued for speeding.

24-6650         2343 ALARM, FIRE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:44:49                 Arvd-23:47:42  Clrd-06/09/2024 @ 00:11:05
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:46:09                 Arvd-23:51:55  Clrd-06/09/2024 @ 00:01:18
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:09:19                 Arvd-00:09:20  Clrd-06/09/2024 @ 00:11:36
         Narrative:      

226 out to assist WBFD with Fire Alarm activation.   

         Narrative:      
Easton Fire on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm has been cleared, units standing by to assist with   
closing.   

         Narrative:      
All units 10-20.   


